Introducing the Chief Spotlight at J.R. Trippe Middle School - Celebrating Our Students’
Achievements!

Dear J.R. Trippe Middle School Families,

We are excited to announce a new initiative here at J.R. Trippe Middle School—the Chief Spotlight! This exciting
addition to our school will shine a light on the incredible achievements of our students. Whether it's academic
excellence, athletic victories, artistic talents, or acts of kindness, the Chief Spotlight will celebrate the many ways our
students contribute to making J.R. Trippe a place of pride and success.

Why the Chief Spotlight?

At J.R. Trippe, we believe in recognizing the hard work and dedication that our students put into everything they do.
The Chief Spotlight will:

Highlight student successes in academics, sports, the arts, and character.

Inspire others by showing what’s possible when we work hard and support each other.

Promote school pride by celebrating the achievements that make our school community stronger.
Strengthen our community by encouraging all students to take pride in their accomplishments and the
success of others.

How Does It Work?

Each month, students will be featured in the Chief Spotlight, with their accomplishments displayed on our "Good
News Wall" in the school hallway. Whether it's a perfect test score, a championship win, a beautiful art project, or a
kind gesture, we want to celebrate all the ways our students shine.

Teachers, staff, and parents will have the opportunity to nominate students who have demonstrated excellence or
positive behavior. We want to recognize every kind of achievement, big or small!

How Can Parents Get Involved?
The Chief Spotlight is a school-wide effort, and we’d love for you to be part of it! Here’s how you can help:

e Nominate your child or others: If you notice an achievement or act of kindness that deserves recognition,
please let us know! You can nominate students by filling out THIS FORM.

e Share out-of-school achievements: Has your child earned an award outside of school or achieved
something special? Let us know so we can celebrate that too in the Chief Spotlight.

e Help decorate and build excitement: If you're interested in helping to design or decorate the Chief Spotlight
wall, please email ssasser@yvidalia-city.k12.ga.us! Your involvement will help make this initiative even more
exciting and meaningful.

Let’s Celebrate Success Together!

The Chief Spotlight is just one of the many ways we’re working to build a positive and inspiring environment at J.R.
Trippe Middle School. It's an opportunity for us to show our students how proud we are of their hard work and to
inspire everyone to strive for greatness.

We can’t wait to begin this new tradition and celebrate the many ways our students will shine. Stay tuned for more
updates as we get ready to unveil the Chief Spotlight later this month!

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to celebrating your child’s achievements with you.


https://forms.gle/sNPQNGUXh857LuKk7

